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Updated email for MoJ Interpreter
Invoicing

Dear Laura,

We have recently updated the MoJ
Interpreter Invoicing team email address.
Please update your records accordingly and
direct all future communications to the new
email address below:

New Email Address:
mojinterpreterinvoicing@thebigword.com

We will continue to monitor the old email
address for the next few weeks to ensure a
smooth transition, but we encourage you to
start using the new email for all
correspondence moving forward.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If
you have any questions or need further
clarification, please feel free to reach out.

Kind regards
thebigword
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